
-----Original Message-----
From: Apheda [SMTP:apheda@labor.net.au]
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2000 11:22 AM
To: jsct@aph.gov.au
Subject: Submission re WTO

The Secretary
Joint Standing Committee on Treaties
Parliament House
Canberra  ACT  2600

Dear Sir / Madam,

Please find attached a submission by APHEDA - Union Aid Abroad to the
Joint Standing Committee on Treaties' inquiry into Australia's Relationship
with the World Trade Organisation.

Thanking you,

Peter Jennings,
Education Officer
APHEDA - Union Aid Abroad.
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